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OUTWARD 
BOUND 

Twenty four Year 9 students are currently in 
Wales on an Outward Bound expedition.  So far 
they have been hiking, camping and wild swim-
ming.  It sounds like an incredible experience and 
we’re looking forward to hearing all about their  
adventures when they return tomorrow afternoon.   

Key Stage 3 students took part in the Rainbow 
Laces competition to show solidarity with the 
campaign organised by the charity Stonewall.  
 

Students who wore Rainbow Laces showed their 
support for ending discrimination in sport against 
those from LGBTQ+ communities.   
 

As part of the competition, students took part in 
football and basketball inter-form competitions.  
Well done to all participants.  The winning teams 
will be announced at the start of next term when 
you will also receive your medals.     
 



 

 

Can you crack Mr Fox’s Maths puzzle this 
week?  Click here for the puzzle.  Take your an-
swers to Mr Fox on Monday morning for an 
achievement point and prize! 

 

ONLINE SAFETY DURING THE HOLIDAYS 
Our website provides links to a whole range of gaming and online safety 
guides for parents and carers.  If your son is lucky enough to receive a new 
device over the holidays you may be interested in the guide below.  If not 
head to our website to checkout the other online safety resources that are 
available.  Online safety tips for new devices  

Letter regarding arrangements for returning to school in January 2022 

Newham Council letter to families re. the Winter Holiday Programme 

Newham Winter Holiday and Food Programme 

Newham Parent Connect Newsletter 

PARENT 
LINKS 

For the last six weeks students from the Music Department have been taking part in weekly drumming 
workshops facilitated by Drum Works.  Using a mixture of High and Low Surdos, Caixa and Repinique 
drums, the students learnt existing beats from local producers as well as composing their own material 
as an ensemble.   
 

Thanks to Joe, Chloe, Emily, Daniel and Andre for introducing us to this world of music.  We can’t wait 
to work with you again! 

DRUM WORKS 

Thank you to Tender for running a fantastic 
online workshop this week for our parents and 
carers.  The workshop focussed on how we can 
support our children to have healthy relation-
ships.   
 

This was the first of three workshops that we will 
be running in partnership with Tender.  The next 
session will take place online on Tuesday, 11th 
January when we will discuss peer pressure and 
how we can help our young people understand 
consent.   

https://cdn.realsmart.co.uk/rokeby/uploads/2021/12/16114753/Maths-puzzle-17th-Dec-2021.pdf
https://rokeby.newham.sch.uk/parents/e-safety/
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1f8luZuOD_OrslHP_XKRPhvQE6xnjXGjq/view
https://cdn.realsmart.co.uk/rokeby/uploads/2021/12/13150452/Parent-letter-Dec21_Jan22-final.pdf
https://cdn.realsmart.co.uk/rokeby/uploads/2021/12/09153632/Letter-for-parents-carers-and-families-Christmas-HAF.pdf
https://cdn.realsmart.co.uk/rokeby/uploads/2021/11/29122810/Christmas_2021_HAF_Brochure.pdf
https://cdn.realsmart.co.uk/rokeby/uploads/2021/12/09153628/Parent-Connect-3rd-Dec-21.pdf
https://drumworks.co.uk/
https://tender.org.uk/

